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OPENED 
 
Sunday 29th August 2021 at the Clubhouse 
Meeting opened 11.15am 
 
APOLOGIES 
 
Justin Phillips, Jack Nipperess, Bob Wilson, Russell Heel, David Jensen, Tracy Waters, Alan Haynes, Warren 
Smith, Angus Ryan, Norm Cameron, Aaron Camilleri, Brendan English, Dave Bujega, Bill Kerslake, Steve 
Kerslake 
 
1st Meeting 
 
Shayne Ferris  L/H Torana 
Thomas Bussey Ford 1967 XR Falcon, 1931 Model A Ford Pick Up 
 
2nd Meeting 
 
Nil 
 
 
3rd Meeting 
 
Ron Connolly 
Brian Edwards 
 
New members voted in and welcomed to the club. 
 
Minutes of previous monthly meeting held on the 31st of July were read out by Tim Vaughan. Minutes approved 
by Tony Camilleri and seconded by Levi Cameron. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
 
Read out by Angela.  
 
The working account has a balance of $84,213.44 as of today. There are still some big expenses to come out 
for the show. These include security, dinner and kids’ entertainment amounting to approximately $10,000 
 
Treasurer’s report seconded by Troy Billington. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE 
 
Nil correspondence. 
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GENERAL BUSINESS  
 

• Dad’s Day in the valley is on next weekend. Would like to get a few cars to go to try and promote our 
show which is on the weekend after. 
 

• Club shirts have not arrived yet, but the show shirts are here.  
 

• Show weekend we would like as many volunteers as possible. We need approximately 20 Marshalls to 
monitor crowd numbers.  
 

• Meet and greet will commence at 6pm on the Friday night. Can we get an estimate of numbers for catering 
purposes?  
 

• Bump in times for show will go out this week. Please stick to your times to make it run smoothly. If your 
car is not in, then why not. It does not have to be finished. Can be entered as a work in progress.  
 

• The gates open at 9am but if volunteers for the day could please meet at 8.30am for a briefing. This show 
makes money to keep us running for the next 2 years to pay donations, rent on the clubhouse and car 
club runs etc. 
 

 
NEXT MEETING:   Sunday the 3rd of October at the Clubhouse. 
 
Meeting closed at 11.40am. 
 
Thank you all for your attendance. 
 


